
Operations Department   
 

 

Date:  October 24, 2023 

From: Engineering & Infrastructure Division 

To:  Ian Search, Planner 1 

Re:  Committee of Adjustment –November 15, 2023 – A/36/2023 

Operations has reviewed A/36/2023 – 500 County Road 31 application and offer the 
following comments: 

• Temporary access is supported pending the full removal of the secondary 
driveway and restoration upon demolition of the existing structure.   

• Further, County of Essex approval is required to allow for the temporary use of 
two driveways along County Road 31 for the duration of construction. Approval 
to be provided to Lakeshore. 

• County of Essex permit is required for the permanent driveway on County Road 
31. 

 
Marco Villella, P.Eng. 
Division Leader – Engineering & Infrastructure  


